
CALAVERAS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
120 Toma Court  Post Office Box 846  San Andreas, CA 95249  Main Line (209) 754-3543 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Boil Water Advisory  
August 4th, 2020 

 
An 8” water line was damaged as part of CCWD’s Reach 1 Pipeline 

Replacement Project today August 4th, 2020.  This failure resulted in 
the emergency isolation of the water main in order to make the 

repair.  This failure effects customers from Hunter Dam Road along 
Highway 4 West to below Forest Meadows and the end of the 

District’s System.  Customers Affected by the line break will be 
notified either by telephone or door tag to boil their water before 

consuming it until the repair can be made and the water is tested.  
The repair is expected to be completed by 5 pm today.   

 
If you receive a recorded message from CCWD, please listen to the 
entire message for additional information.  CCWD apologizes for 

any inconvenience and will work to remedy the situation as quickly 
as possible.    

 
   


